
From: Emily Thrun <Emily.Thrun@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 9:55 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attended ULI awards event on September 11th 

  

Hi Steve -  

  

I just wanted to let you know that I attended the 2024 ULI Chicago Vision Awards event on 
September 11, from 5-8 pm at Rockwell on the River, 3057 N. Rockwell, Chicago. ULI Chicago 
sponsored the event and invited me as a guest. Other DPD folks who attended included Cynthia 
Roubik, Jaya Eyzaguirre, and Dawveed Scully.  

  

Please let me know if you require further information. 

  

Thank you, 

Emily 

  

  

Emily Thrun 

City Planner, Central Region 

Department of Planning and Development 

City Hall, Suite 1101 

121 N. LaSalle St. 

Chicago, IL 60602 

312-744-0756 

  

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 
herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 
intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying 



of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original 
and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 

 


